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Pamela Martin

From: Lynelle Spring < >

Sent: May 22, 2025 7:45 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Dedicated Pickleball Courts at Centenial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Hello Council.  
 
There are two active senior pickleball players in my Central Saanich household and we fully support the 
creation of more dedicated pickleball courts on the Saanich Peninsula. 
 
Each tennis court offers play to a maximum of four players per session. The same real estate can offer play 
to 16 players per session, and keep the community healthy (and out of trouble!). 
 
I understand that the local pickleball community is picking up the tab for the conversion, and it is at NO 
COST to Central Saanich.   
 
Please support this, for the health of the community. 
 
Lynelle Spring 
941 Grilse Lane, Brentwood Bay 
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